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City of Dilley Receives Grant Funding to Construct New Water Well 
 
The City of Dilley has been granted $2.1 Million in funding from the Texas General Land 
Office for the construction of a new water well. 
 
“The creation of this new well will ensure the prosperity of our community for generations 
to come” said Henry Arredondo, City Administrator. “As a growing community in a semi-
arid region it is vital, we ensure a steady supply of water for our residents.” 
 
Once completed the new well will provide users of the city’s public water system with an 
alternative supply source. It will create a redundancy that will ensure supply is met in 
times of increased demand and drought. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured Left to Right: 

Manuel Gonzalez, Premier Engineering; Carl Esser, Grant Administrator; Carlos Robles, 

Texas General Land Office; Mary Ann Obregon, Mayor; Gabriela Rodriguez, Texas 

General Land Office; Natasha Prado, City Secretary; Henry Arredondo, City 

Administrator. 
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